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I am opposed to this measure as it is very vague and has no clear definition of the 

fees or process in which licensing will be obtained. Any fees will have a huge impact 

on the constitutional rights especially for low income and minority members of our 

community. It is a shame that in 2025 we still have such discrimination in our 

government towards the citizens of this Country.  


